

प्रो. धीरेन्द्र पाल सिंह अध्यक्ष Prof. D. P. Singh Chairman



## विश्वविद्यालय अनुदान आयोग University Grants Commission

(मानव संसाधन विकास मंत्रालय, भारत सरकार) (Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India)

बहादुरशाह ज़फ़र मार्ग, नई दिल्ली-110002 Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg, New Delhi-110002

दूरभाष Phone : कार्यालय Off.: 011-23234019, 23236350 फैक्स Fax : 011-23239659, e-mail : cm.ugc@nic.in | web: www.ugc.ac.in

28th March, 2020

## **APPEAL: For Contribution to Combat COVID-19**

Dear Colleagues,

Our country and the world as a whole are passing through unprecedented times due to COVID-19 pandemic. The number of persons infected with Corona virus are increasing day by day. We, the educational fraternity, have a great responsibility of not only making the people aware of preventive and precautionary measures to safeguard themselves and check the further spread of this virus, but also come forward to contribute financially to strengthen the efforts of the Government to combat the COVID-19 pandemic.

We, at UGC, have decided to make a humble contribution of One Day Salary to the Prime Minister's National Relief Fund. I appeal to the Vice Chancellors of the Universities and Directors/Principals of Institutes/Colleges to urge the teaching and non-teaching colleagues of their institutions to come forward and contribute for this noble cause. I am sure that this humble contribution of the educational fraternity will go a long way in serving the humanity in present moments of crisis.

Let us stand together for the well-being of our countrymen and the mankind as a whole during this challenging time.

Best wishes,

Prof. D. P. Singh

Chairman